
FILED 1/5/2021 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 00432-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

January 5, 2021 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Takira T. Thompson, Engineering Specialist II, Division of Engineering -;r;- /JC L_/:: 

Docket No. 20180138-SU - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Volusia 
County by North Peninsula Utilities CoToration. 

Please file the attached response to staffs letter dated December 3, 2020, in the above mentioned 
docket file. 

Thank you. 

TT/jp 

Attachment 



January 4, 2021 
 
Takira Thompson 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
RE: Docket #20180138-SU     Response to letter dated 12/3/2020 
 
 
Ms. Thompson, 
 
 
Please be advised that work has begun on repairs to sanatory manhole  
at the John Anderson Lift Station. A large tree and other impediments  
had to be removed to continue with other planned work. The trees have  
been removed along with roots surrounding the manhole. (Pictures of  
before and after are attached). Continuing work inside the structure is  
ongoing and will be completed on or before 2/15/21. This project is not a  
danger to operation and was at the bottom of prioritizing list.  
 
Will provide bills or invoices when work is completed.  
 
If you have any questions, please call 386-677-7607.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
R. Hillman 
NPUC 

North Peninsula Utilities Corp. P.O. Box 2803 
Ormond Beach, FL 32175 

386-677-7607 phone 
developershw@gmail.com 
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